Michael Oliveri

From: JACKIE BOYCE

Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 12:22 PM
To: Council; E_Clerks; Jacqueline Hannemann
Subject: Public Meeting Sept 17 Agenda Item 4.3

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender
You have not previously corresponded with this sender.

Good afternoon, the residents of 145 Riverbank Drive would like to request that City Council reject the application for
zoning by-law amendment for 245 Riverbank Drive as recommended by the City planners. We would also like to reject
the developers request for a deferral, as they have had 3 months to resubmit and waited until now to submit it.

We enjoyed the last meeting regarding this issue but unfortunately we cannot attend this evening's session but wanted to
share our preferences.

Thank you for considering our point of view with regards to the public meeting on Sep 17 6:30pm, Agenda Item 4.3 24-
095-CD Recommendation Report - Official Plan Amendment and Zoning By-Law Amendment for 245 Riverbank Drive.





